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99 South Main Street 3rd Floor; Suite 301 

Fall River, MA 02721 
                

December 14, 2018 

Tim Holick 

Wood Palace Kitchens 

7 Mill Street 

Middleboro, MA  02346 

 

Dear Tim, 

On behalf of Justice Resource Institute and Hope for All Seasons, I would like to thank everyone at Wood Palace for your 

generous support during our holiday toy drive this year.  In particular, a very heartfelt thanks to Barbi who successfully 

collected a vast selection of toys and donations for local area children served by JRI programs.  All year round, we work 

with some of our State’s most disadvantaged children and families.  These families find themselves in dire financial 

situations due to parental unemployment, mental illness, or other unfortunate events that leave them in poverty and in 

need of the support of community members like you.  Many are homeless and are currently living in shelters.  During the 

holiday season, through our Hope for All Seasons program, we work hard to bring some joy and light to families who are 

experiencing hard times and a sense of hopelessness.    

Thanks to the efforts of Wood Palace, we were able to provide toys to over 250 families, including families who are 

homeless or at risk for homelessness; children who have been victimized by traumatic events, including violence; and 

children with cognitive challenges, learning disorders, and mental illness.  

With your help, we were able to show these kids a happier holiday season. We can’t thank you enough for your 

support! JRI may acknowledge donors throughout the year in various publications. Should you have any questions 

about this, please do not hesitate to contact me at kthomas@jri.org.  We truly appreciate your support.   Wishing 

you all a very happy new year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kimberly Thomas 

Vice President 

Justice Resource Institute 
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